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PRIOR NOTIFICATION FORM 
 

NOTICE OF MATTER TO BE SUBMITTED TO 

THE BOARD OF ALDERS 
 

 

TO (list applicable Alders):  Hon. Devin Avshalom-Smith 
 

 

DATE: August 10, 2022  

 

FROM: Department LCI Property Division 

 Person Evan Trachten Telephone 946-8373 

 

This is to inform you that the following matter affecting your ward(s) will be submitted 

to the Board of Aldermen.  

 

LCI proposes the acquisition of 44 Brewster Street and 173 Ivy Street. The 

City will utilize this land in conjunction with the redevelopment of 188 

Bassett Street. 

 

 

Check one if this an appointment to a commission 

 Democrat   

    

 Republican   

    

 Unaffiliated/Independent/Other      

    

INSTRUCTIONS TO DEPARTMENTS 
 

 


